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Joel Kloth ‘ _ In reply refer to:

Department of Transportation 642697:chenning

4050 Taylor Street

San Diego, CA 92110
Dear Mr. Kloth:
SUBJECT: TENTATIVE ADDENDUM NO. 1 TO ORDER NO. R9-2007-0148

Enclosed is a copy of tentative Addendum No. 1 to Order No. RS-2007-0148, An
Addendum for Revision of Discharge Specifications and Groundwater and Effluent
Monitoring for the California Deparfment of Transportation, Tecate Truck Inspection
Station. The tentative Addendum, if adopted, will modify the Waste Discharge
Requirements and Monitoring and Reporting Program for the discharge of domestic
wastewater from a conventional septic tank and sump wastewater from a 3 cell-clarifier
and granulated activated carbon (filter) at the Tecate Truck Inspection Station. A copy
of the tentative Addendum is available at:
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/sandiego/board_decisions/tentative_orders/.

The tentative Addendum will be considered for adoption by the Regional Board at their
scheduled meeting on Wednesday, May 13, 2009. The meeting will begin promptly at
9.00 AM and will be held at the following location:

California Regional Water Quality Control Board, San Diego Region
' Regional Board Meeting Room
9174 Sky Park Court, Suite 100
San Diego, California 92123

If you wish to provide comments on the tentative Order, the final deadline for submittal
of written comments is 5:00 p.m. on May 11, 2009. Per Regional Board direction, written
material submitted to the Regional Board office after the submittal deadline date will not
be provided to the Regional Board. Also, it is not likely that written material will be
accepted by the Regional Board on the day of the meeting.
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(858) 636-3161 or chenning@waterboards.ca.gov.

Sincerely,
203 LTI e

oL Julie Chan, P.G.
Supervising Engineering Geologist
Groundwater Basins Branch
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If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact Ms. Cathryn Henning at

California Environmental Protection Agency

SR—— — ‘ﬁHRecyded-Paper

e BOOUZTSET SR




